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I am deeply grateful for your prompt and helpful

response to my recent message seeking Kenya's support for

the condemnation of the Argentine Government's invasion of

the Falkland Islands; and for the constructive remarks made

on this subject by your country's representative during the

recent United Nations General Assembly session on Palestine.

It is extremely heartening to know that at this difficult

time we are able to count on such strong support from an

old and staunch friend.

With my best wishes,

His Excellency The Honourable Daniel Arap Moi, CGH, EBS, MP.


